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Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March 2024 
  
We are excited to inform you that, as always, Arthur Terry will be supporting Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March. 
This year we have two exciting opportunities get involved.  As you will no doubt be aware, Red Nose Day is a 
fantastic initiative aimed at raising funds for various charitable causes.   
  
1. Non-Uniform Day  

 
This year students will be able to take part in non-uniform day for a small donation to the charity via 
ParentPay.  Please follow the link below to donate.  
  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14182 
 
  
2.   Cake Sale (lunchtime in Atrium) 
 
In addition to the non-uniform day, we will be hosting a cake sale during the lunch period.  We would encourage 
parents./students to contribute by either baking or donating treats for this sale.  To comply with our school 
policy, me must ask that all ingredients are included for both bought and home baked cakes and clearly visible 
when sold.  Please also ensure that your donations are nut free. Cakes without ingredients listed will not be 
able to be included.  All funds generated from the cake sale will also go directly to Red Nose Day charities. If you 
would like to take part please bring your cake, with the ingredients or packaging to the library during tutor time.  
  
Non Uniform Reminders:- We would like to take this opportunity to remind students that it is privilege to come 

into school in their own clothes on a non-uniform day; it is still a normal school day and students are required to 

bring in all the necessary equipment for a normal school day; this would typically include a school bag, PE kit if the 

student has PE that day, appropriate footwear for school, a fully charged iPad and any stationery such as pens, a 

green pen for marking, mathematics equipment etc. Below is a list of items that are not acceptable on a non-

uniform day. We would like to be clear that this is not an exhaustive list. Please note that school judgement will be 

final, and we would expect all parents/carers to support the school. Where a student is deemed to be not dressed 

appropriately by school, we would expect parent/carers to bring into school replacement clothing. We would also 

like to remind students that their clothing needs to be appropriate for the weather. Prohibited items of clothing:  

• Crop-tops or any other item of clothing where a student’s midriff is not covered.  
• Tops or other items of clothing that expose a bra or other underwear. 
• Offensive imagery/language  
• Inappropriate imagery e.g., of a sexual nature  
• Baseball caps and other hats  
• Crocs/sliders o High heels 
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We appreciate your support in making this event a success, if you have any questions, please contact 
enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk  
 

 

mailto:enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

